
 APPA 2012 Winter Conference Workshop

We invite you to attend BJS’ workshop at the upcoming APPA conference in 
San Diego, California.  

Title of workshop: Bureau of Justice Statistics Research on Community 
Corrections: Former Prisoners’ Prison Experiences of Sexual Assault

Date of workshop: Tuesday, February xx, 2012
 
Time of workshop: XX:XX a.m. – XX:XX p.m.
 
BJS will discuss trends in the community corrections population, as well as 
prison rape and sexual assault from the perspective of former prisoners 
currently on parole.

Following the workshop, BJS and Census Bureau staff will be available to 
address any questions or concerns about the Annual Probation Survey and the 
Annual Parole Survey. 

If you have any questions about the workshop, please contact Tom Bonczar at 
(202)616-3615 or Tom.Bonczar@usdoj.gov.

We hope to see you there!

http://bjs.ojp.usdoj.gov/index.cfm

